
From: Summer Burlison
To: Tripatinder
Cc: Gina Brazil
Subject: RE: Reminder: Letter of Potential Developability - APN 048-076-120
Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 10:28:00 AM
Attachments: Parcel Information Checklist.pdf

Hello Trip,
 
Attached is a Parcel Information Checklist for the subject parcel. At the current time, this is what I
can provide you per your request. I’m not sure it will satisfy Coastside County Water; I believe CCWD
is reviewing the form template to determine if it meets their needs for water connection transfer.
 
Regards,
Summer
 
 
Summer Burlison
Senior Planner
 
County of San Mateo Planning & Building Department

455 County Center, 2nd Floor
Redwood City, CA  94063
T: 650-363-1815 (O)
 
Please be aware I am out of the office every other Friday.
 
 
 
 

From: Tripatinder  
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 11:51 AM
To: Summer Burlison <sburlison@smcgov.org>; Gina Brazil <GBrazil@coastsidewater.org>
Subject: Reminder: Letter of Potential Developability - APN 048-076-120
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

 

Hello Gina and Summer:
 
We were wondering, if we have an update
 
Thanks
Trip

 



On Friday, November 19, 2021, 02:56:23 PM PST, Gina Brazil <gbrazil@coastsidewater.org> wrote:
 
 

Hi Summer,

 

I believe you spoke with Trip Chowdhry (copied on this email) regarding his APN 048-076-120 (Miramar
Drive).  I think there may have been some miscommunication, what he is looking for is the letter of
potential developability.  Can you review his parcel and can this be provided to him?

 

Let me know if you have any questions.

 

Gina Brazil, Office Manager

Coastside County Water District

766 Main Street,  Half Moon Bay, CA  94019

(650) 276-5002 Direct

(650) 726-4405 District Office

(650) 726-5245 Fax

www.coastsidewater.org

 








